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Silver Eagles, 
Emergency!! Monday, next week (4/21), there is a going-away event for Debbie Hersman from 2 
to 4 pm! I know that this is late, but I just found out about it.  Also, Thursday, 4/24, is the annual 
Awards Ceremony!   We have no new members this month!   I’m going to be brief to get this out 
to our members. I have no more specifics. We can assume that the Awards Ceremony is in the 
Board Room. If you haven’t been there for a while, the inside route is quite circuitous.  

No New Members:  

Board News:  

Debbie Hersman is leaving! Visit her this Monday, 4/21 2 – 4 pm. 

Annual Awards Ceremony Thursday, 4/24, starting 1 pm. 

Member News:  

Ron Mickle - I’ve always tried to keep a low profile, Jim.  After flying in the military, 
commercially, accident investigation for the NTSB, and counter-terrorism for the FAA and DHS, I 
retired in October of 2012.  I’m an adjunct professor in astronomy at the University of Denver and 
a local college.  Astronomy is where my graduate work was in, and a passion since I was nine 
years old. After all these years, I feel the Board is one of the most professional organizations I’ve 
ever worked for. 

Don Libera’s ??  email address has been kicking back undeliverable. Can anyone contact him? 

Misc:  

Don’t forget the Silver Eagle Website: www.precisionwrite.com/SilverEagles.html  

Finally Spring, the Cherry Blossoms were beautiful!  

Jim Henderson 

 


